
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear years 11 & 12 students and parents, 

 

We would like to announce that Pearson Edexcel IAL January 2024 session is now open. 

Students are now able to register through the following link: 

https://lms.nrcschools.com/ 
 
Registration will be opened on Saturday, September 23rd and will be closed on 

Wednesday, September 27th, 2023.  

 
N.B: Payment will be made on the above mentioned dates. 

 

For registration follow the following steps: 

 
1- Visit the school website: https://lms.nrcschools.com/ 

2- Write the student’s username and password 

3- Choose Registration from the left menu 

4- Choose January 2024 as the semester  

5- Register courses 
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